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August, 2019 

 

Videotaping/Photographs/Surveillance 

 There may be occasion to videotape and take pictures of children in classrooms and activities 

throughout the year for educational purposes or for newspapers, orientation slides, web page, posters, 

or student memorabilia.  If you do not want your child photographed or videotaped, please write to 

Mrs. Pioli in the TMS office before school begins.  (Children’s pictures on the Website do not include a 

youngster’s full name as a safety precaution and matter of privacy.)  Also, please be advised that 

security cameras are installed throughout the school for safety, security, and surveillance purposes. 

 

Thank you 

 

 


